
Our Prescription Drug Coverage  
is Moving to Capital Rx

Look for additional communications in your  
email inbox for more details on each of the  
four key changes.

What’s Happening?
If you elect medical coverage during this year’s annual enrollment, you will receive 
prescription drug coverage through Capital Rx for the new plan year.

When is this Effective?
Coverage through Capital Rx begins July 1, 2023.

What Does this Mean for Me?
There are four key changes to know:

1. �New ID Cards: Capital Rx will provide you with a new member ID card. 
Beginning July 1, 2023, please use your new Capital Rx ID card and 
dispose of your old prescription drug carrier’s ID card.

2. �Formulary: The formulary is how your prescription drug carrier classifies 
the drugs it covers. While Capital Rx has a formulary that is a very close 
match to your current carrier, there are minor differences. We will 
provide you with detailed instructions for how to check your current 
prescriptions against the new formulary.

3. �Mail order through Walmart Pharmacy: Mail order prescriptions with 
Capital Rx will be filled through Walmart Mail Order Pharmacy. If you 
currently have a mail order prescription, Capital Rx will work directly 
with your current mail order pharmacy to transfer your prescription. 
Please note: only valid prescriptions with refills will be transferred. Look 
for more information coming soon on the specific steps to take.

4. �Convenient ways to connect: Capital Rx offers easy access to your 
benefits through a mobile app and online member portal. Go to one 
place to:
•	 Search for the lowest cost drug at nearby pharmacies
•	 Find the closest pharmacy
•	 View your claims
•	 Download your digital Capital Rx ID card
•	 View which drugs are covered under your plan


